From:

Sent: 20 June 2024 16:47

To: Planning Services

Subject: Beeston St. Andrew: Land to the northwest of Dobbs Beck, accessed from North Waltham Road,
Beeston St. Andrew. Full planning application for the creation of a water waste treatment works
including associated engineering works and access: Stretton Be...

Categories: BSA

WARNING: External email, think before you click!

Dear Sir
With regard to the above application, we would like to make known our objections as follows:

1. The potential detriment to the local environment in terms of foul odours emanating from the proposed treatment
plant - having family in Trowse we are well aware of the stench that the Whittlingham plant can and does produce.

2. The likelihood that the works will attract flies & mosquitoes that will inevitably migrate into the surrounding area.

It would be comforting to know what steps Stretton Beeston is taking to mitigate potential problems and also the
amount and length of time of disruption, if any, on Beeston Lane itself and also the main North Walsham Road.

Thank you for in advance for considering these points as part of your decision making.

Kind regards

Sent from my iPad





